
Tandem Notes
No. 4

The final issue of Tandem
Notes/Phrog Phorum in 1998
focuses entirely on the

current humanitarian relief mission
of Joint Task Force Bravo in
Central America.
     Boeing Photographic Services
Manager Robert W. Ferguson
captured these compelling images
during a recent visit to C Company,
159th Aviation, XVIII Airborne
Corps at Soto Cano Air Base in
Honduras.  You can see Bob�s
photos in color on the Boeing web
site, www.boeing.com under
Rotorcraft.
     Although the images are of
Chinooks, we believe all members
of the Tandem Rotor community
share pride and satisfaction in the
knowledge that their aircraft have
the special capabilities needed so
often for life-saving missions such
as this one.
     As always, send all correspon-
dence to Jack Satterfield, Boeing
Philadelphia, P.O. Box 16858, M/S
P10-18, Philadelphia, PA  19142-
0858. Ph: (610) 591-8399; Fax
(610) 591-2701; e-mail:
john.r.satterfield@boeing.com.
     Good luck and good flying!

John Gilbride
Director - Global Rotorcraft
Customer Support
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Dear Chinook and
Sea Knight User:

Disaster in Honduras: Hurricane Mitch
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Chinooks To The Rescue
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Life Savers
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Lives Saved
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